
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Road Safety 
We have had a number of complaints from parents stating that they are worried about the safety of our 
children outside our school gates on the roads and path. Please try to park safely, parking in the 
community centre car park if possible and avoiding doing 3 point turns in the road. Please always try to 
use the crossing. This is modelling correct road safety to our children and is much safer than darting out 
between cars.  
Unfortunately a few parents have been rude to our site controller, Mr Chescoe, who is only trying to 
keep the children safe. 
 
Reminders 
Once you have collected your children, please supervise them on the school site. Climbing on the bicycle 
racks or in the outdoor classrooms is prohibited and scooters should be pushed until children have left 
the school site. 
 
Amazon Wishlist 
Thank you to the families who have already purchased books from our Amazon Wish List. The books are 

already being enjoyed by the children throughout the school. The list has been updated with some more 

books. Please click on the icon below for the Wishlist if you would like to make a purchase.  

 

Christmas Cards 
Children will be bringing home templates today to complete a Christmas Card design.  Please see the PTA 
update on the last page for further information. 
 
Harvest Festival  
A letter providing details about the upcoming Harvest festival assembly's have been sent out this 
afternoon to KS1 and KS2 families. We are asking for our families to provide a donation for the local food 
bank collection point. More details can be found here: https://wokingham.foodbank.org.uk/give-help/
donate-food/  
 
Term Dates 
Please see our term dates. Due to Covid-19, we will be sending out details nearer to each event. We are 
aiming to have as many face to face events as possible and we will risk assess every event nearer the 
time.  
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Date Event Notes 

28/09/2021 
Building Better Future Day Year 

6 Waingels 
Email sent on 10/09/2020 containing letter 

28/09/2021 PTA AGM 8.00pm  PTA Event 

04/10/2021 Bags2School - drop off PTA Event  

06/10/2021 School Photographs  

06/10/2021 
FS2 Willow Stay and Play 

2.15pm 
Details to follow 

07/10/2021 
FS2 Chestnut Stay and Play 

2.15pm  
Details to follow  

18-21/10/2021 Year 6 Little Canada Trip  

21/10/2021 
Cross Country Event—Cantley 

Park 
Details to follow 

22/10/2021 INSET Day School closed to pupils 

25-29/10/2021 HALF TERM   

12/11/2021 Children In Need Details to follow 

19/11/2021 School Disco For Year 1—6 children—Details to follow 

22/11/2021 Parents Evening from 3.30pm Details to follow 

23/11/2021 
KS1 Christingle Assembly 

2.30pm 
Details to follow 

24/11/2021 
LKS2 Christingle Assembly 

2.30pm 
Details to follow 

25/11/2021 
UKS2 Christingle Assembly 

2.30pm 
Details to follow 

25/11/2021 Parents Evening from 5.00pm Details to follow 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PTA Update and Reminders 
 
Christmas Cards                                                                                                                                                                           
The PTA are running the usual Christmas Card project this year which is a great way to raise money for 
the PTA. The children create their own Christmas card design which is then printed professionally and is 
a beautiful way to wish loved ones a Merry Christmas.  
Children should have received their Christmas card templates for their individual designs this week.   All 
designs must be completed and handed into the Class Teacher by Friday 1st October. You will then get a 
chance (late October) to view the product and place orders in time for Christmas.  
Please ensure your child uses bright colours and works within the template lines. Felt tip pens work the 
best or good pencils. No paint, chalk, glitter or sticking anything onto the template. Any questions, please 
ask a member of the PTA. 
 
Reminders: 
AGM - 8pm Tuesday 28th September (TEAMS - please contact PTA member to attend) 
Bags 2 School - 9am Monday 4th October 
School Disco for Infant and Juniors - Friday 19th November 
School Fair - Saturday 11th December 
 
 
 
 
 

Our next Friday Update will be on 1st October 2021   

Any queries please email admin@wcofe.com  
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Date Event Notes 

26/11/2021 Cross Country Event—Ludgrove Details to follow 

07/12/2021 KS1 Nativity 6.30pm Details to follow 

08/12/2021 
KS1 Nativity                                    

afternoon performance  
Details to follow 

09/12/2021 FS2 Tableau 2.30pm  Details to follow 

15/12/2021 Christmas Dinner  Details to follow  


